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Press Release 

Garware Polyester becomes first PPF manufacturer in India 
Eyes 300 er incremental revenue by FY23 

Mumbai , December 17, 2020: Garware Polyester Ltd. (GPL), the flagship company of the Garware 
Group and a leading player in specialty Polyester Films in India commenced the production of Paint 
Protection Films (PPF) for automobile paint prot ect ion . Currently, Paint Protection Film has an 
estimated global market size of $500m and is dominated by global giants like 3M, Llumar (from 
Eastman), XPEL etc . 

Paint Protection Film is designed to give automobile paint coatings the highest level of protection and 
impact resistance, and these films are clear, self-healing Paint Protection Films . This type of special 
extends the life of the paint coating on vehicles, and has self-healing properties. The PPF is 
manufactured using a specially formulated Thermoplastic Polyurethane film (TPU), which offers high 
reliability and consistent performance. The highly specialized film protects the vehicle's paint from 
scratches, dents and damage caused by road debris and rocks, as well as from environmental 
elements, through its force-dissipation properties. 

With no major domestic manufacturing competition, the company estimates Paint Protection Films to 
contribute 20% of FY23 revenue estimated at an incremental Rs. 300 Cr. The GPL PPF will also be 
more competitively priced than those available in the Indian market today, as it is manufactured in 
GPL's highly efficient, integrated manufacturing set-up . . 

Commenting on the PPF line production commencement, Mr. S.B. Garware, Chairman and Managing 
Director, Garware Polyester said, "Garware has been the pioneer in polyester film manufacturing since 
1974 and after our strong second quarter performance we expect the commencement of the PPF line to 
contribute significantly to our topline. The product will be available to both our domestic customers as 
well as export markets. We plan our product lines very carefully with an aim to acquire global 
leadership in any specialty product that we manufacture. I am confident that we will achieve the same 
with our PPF line as well." 

About Garware Polyester Limited 

Garware Polyester Ltd. (BOM: 500655) is the flagship company of the Garware Group co-promoted by 
the Chairman and Managing Director Mr. S.B. Garware in the year 1957 along with the Founder
Chairman Late Padmabhushan Dr. Bhalchandra Garware . The company makes Specialty Performance 
Polyester Films in India and has its State-of-the-Art manufacturing facilities at Aurangabad in 
Maharashtra , India. GPL is the pioneer and largest exporter of Polyester Films in India and the winner 
of top exporters ' awards for continuous 33 years from PLEXCOUNCIL. 

Garware Polyester Ltd.'s (GPL) manufacturing facility in Aurangabad is vertically integrated, from 
manufacture of polyester chips to the finished product of polyester films with four independent 
manufacturing lines and a business that spans the globe. Polyester Films are used for variety. of end
applications such as PET Shrink films for Label application , Low Oligomer PET films for insulation of 
hermetically sealed compressors motors, Electric motor insulation and cable insulation, sequin 
application films, TV and LCD screen application, Packaging applications etc. Garware Polyester Ltd is 



also the market Leader and India's only manufacturer of Sun Control window films for Building, safety 
and auto applications . The company has facilities for manufacturing various coated products and co
extruded products for specialty application, apart from its capacity to design the recipe for raw material 
of PET films to suit the end application of the product . The company has also developed surface
protection films designed to deliver the highest level of protection and impact resistance which has 
applications in many sectors . 


